P. O. BOX 1930 TEL: 774-5231

January 24/64

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 4590 So. Julian Englewood, Colorado. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

You are absolutely right concerning your reception of KAFF on the evening of January 22, 1964...just prior to sign off.

The times listed in your letter and the messages and music correspond.

Glad to hear you may soon be a citizen of our great state. If you get out this way feel free to pay us a visit.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,

Guy Christian Owner-Gen. Mgr.